GLOBAL
PSYCHOLOGY
ALLIANCE

Psychology for Global Challenges

22 February 2022

Dr. Valeriia Palii

President, National Psychological Association of Ukraine
Kozhumyatska, str., 12

Kyiv 04071

Dear Dr. Palii and colleagues at the National Psychological Association of Ukraine,

On behalf of the Global Psychology Alliance (GPA), we would like to express our sincere support
for our Ukrainian psychologist friends and all Ukrainian citizens facing stress, anxiety and
uncertainty associated with the political crisis on your Eastern border. All of us in the Alliance
greatly appreciate the contributions you and your colleagues — notably Oleg Burlachuk, Vitalii
Klymchuk, and Kateryna Shkuropat — make to our global efforts to address shared challenges
faced by humanity and are keeping you close in thought.

GPA members know there is a strong psychology community in Ukraine and express our
solidarity with you in your efforts to assess and address the nation’s psychological needs during
this time. We hope that you will not hesitate to call upon any of our associations to let us know
of ways in which we can offer support to you.

Sending much strength and optimism from your psychologist friends at the Alliance.

Sincerely,

The Global Psychology Alliance



